December 24, 2017

Professor Jingbo Liu,
Graduate student Zhiyang Du,
Lecturer Ting Zhang,

PhD student Yiding Yu,

Jilin University

Dear All,

On behalf of Japan MOC Holding Group Co., Ltd., | sincerely invite you to attend The 2nd
Enlarged Congress of Second Asian Egg Association Board and the 4™ International Egg
Technology Symposium in Tokyo of Japan from April 7 to April 10, 2018. At the same time,
we have contacted Japan Q.P. Corporation and other companies, and sincerely invite you to
visit our company and related companies from April 10 to April 15,2018. We sincerely hope
that it can better promote the further exchanges and research cooperation between the two
sides, and the specific schedule is as follows:

Time: April 7th afternoon, 2018, Conference Registration,Address:Sunshine City Prince Hotel
April 8th-9th AEA Communication and The 4th International Egg Technology
Symposium;

April 10th-14th, 2018 to observe and study Japan Q. P. Corporation and Japan MOC
Holding Group Co., Ltd.; to visit egg and salad dressing food processing plants, corporate
centers, and laboratories;

Address: 1-7-8 Tabata, Kita-ku, Nagoya, Aichi Pref., 462-0843, Japan

April 15t, 2018, end of the conference; delegates return separately.
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